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  SLI Snapshot   
Issue: April 2024 

The aim of the Snapshot is to provide a monthly Sector-Led Improvement (SLI) update to DsPH and their public health 

teams. The Snapshot is produced and managed by Jodie Horton (SW SLI co-ordinator) and Kate Blackburn (SW SLI 

lead). If you have something that you would like included for the next issue, please get in touch 

(Jodie.Horton@southglos.gov.uk). 
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For this months SLI Snapshot we will give a brief insight of the current activity ongoing in each SW ADPH priority. This is to 

ensure all recipients are kept up to date on our priority areas. If you have any further questions on anything outlined 

below, please contact the SW SLI co-ordinator for more information: Jodie.Horton@southglos.gov.uk 

• Anna Freud Centre for Family Hubs project brief underway which 
aims to support leaders from Public Health, Children’s Social Care and 
NHS CYP commissioners in South West England to develop an 
integrated Start for Life offer through an iterative discovery, 
reflection and learning approach. 

• Smoke Free Homes guidance released and awaiting local 
implementation review: Guidance-for-Delivering-Smoke-Free-
Homes.pdf (adph.org.uk) 

 

• Facilitation of information sharing across South West local authorities 

is ongoing with the aim to improve knowledge on what is happening 

in the CVD space regionally. Exploration of how to improve the SWA 

DPH networks link to regional work is also in planning. 

• Three behavioural science continual professional development 
webinars took place, introducing the subject, its concepts and 
models and its application to practise. 

• A South West behavioural science community of practise has been 
initiated which aims to build on the momentum from the webinars 
and set focus for future direction 

• A Southwest Real-time Suspected Suicide Surveillance (RTSSS) 
system self-assessment survey has been circulated and will help to 
inform and consolidate development of good practise within RTSSSs 
in the south west region. It will also help to identify gaps and inform 
action at a local system level and address key challenges to be 
addressed. 

 
• A review has been circulated to DsPH to help them self-assess their 

current offer of public health advice to their integrated care 
boards. Meetings are being arranged with each team to discuss 
approaches and select case studies and areas to highlight within a 
final document to showcase the SW work taking place in this public 
health area. 

https://www.adph.org.uk/networks/southwest/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2023/03/Guidance-for-Delivering-Smoke-Free-Homes.pdf
https://www.adph.org.uk/networks/southwest/wp-content/uploads/sites/18/2023/03/Guidance-for-Delivering-Smoke-Free-Homes.pdf

